

St.Margaret's Anfield

Church of England Primary School

With God, all things are possible.

Friday 16th September 2022

BREAKFAST CLUB

Open for all children—no booking necessary! 8am start and free admission! Donations welcome to support our activities!

Finishing Times:

3.10pm Reception and Years 1 & 2

3.15pm Years 3,4,5 & 6

ATTENDANCE

Please let us know why your child is absent from school as early as possible by calling, email or using the Parent App!

OTHER NEWS

When celebrating birthdays
in school children are
welcome to bring cupcakes or
individual small sweet bags
into class on the day.
Please no large cakes.

MESSAGE FROM MR GRIFFITHS

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been back in full swing this week with Year 6 having their first swim lesson and the after school clubs have begun.

Attendance has dipped a little so I must ask that we try to improve. If you can continue to keep in touch with the school office if your child is unwell or running late this is very much appreciated.

We have noticed that children's uniform is not always being labelled. Please ensure you do check your child has brought home their own uniform at the end of each day and that you have put your child's name on every item.

We have the school photographers coming in on Tuesday to take children's individual photographs. PE will still take place on that day for Year 6 and children will need to bring their kits in with them to get changed into. All children must attend school in their full uniform. Reminders have been scheduled so you will get messages on our Parent Connect App and by email.

As a reminder school will be closed on Monday as there is a bank holiday for Her Majesty the Queen's funeral. We are continuing to support children in school and working on their contributions to the book of remembrance we are putting together.

Our Cross Country Team are looking forward to their first race of the season next Thursday in Croxteth Park. Good luck to all taking part!

Take care and have a lovely weekend!

Mr Griffiths

RECEPTION & YEAR 7 APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023
Applications are now open on the Liverpool City Council website.

If your child is due to turn 4 before end of August 2023 you must apply for Reception before 15th January 2023.

If your child is now in year 6 you need to apply for their Year 7 place before 31st October 2022!

The Church of England
St. Margaret' Anfield



Order of Service

FIRST WEEK'S SPECIAL EVENTS

Monday 19th September
School is closed for the Bank
Holiday

<u>Tuesday 20th September</u> School photo day!

Wednesday 21st September Dodgeball After School Club (4.10pm finish)

Cross Stich After School Club (4.14pm finish)

Thursday 22nd September Cross Country Team Race in Croxteth Park after school

<u>Friday 23rd September</u> No events

Please ensure all children attending after school clubs must be collected by an adult.

Pay360 by Capita

Click the Pay360 logo to go to the website for making school dinner and SMA donation payments! Any queries please contact the school office!

KEEPING IN TOUCH

PARENT CONNECT APP

www.st-margaretsanfield.co.uk



All messages sent by the school are through our Parent Connect App. If you do not have the app please ensure you download it. You can click the logos below depending on your phone/tablet type to download for free or search "Parent Connect". We send out weekly invites by email to anyone who is not registered. If you do have the app please check your notifications are turned on or you will miss messages from school. If you are unsure please contact Mrs Cave at the school office 0151 260 5522.





TWITTER



to go to Twitter and find us @StMargAnfield to follow!

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

PE DAYS

Tel: 0151 260 5522